## TOWN OF LAWRENCE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 5:00PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court for the following purposes:

1) James and Ida Van Gheem, 2901 Lawrence Drive, have requested a variance to Section 300-34 of the Town of Lawrence Zoning Ordinance, which states that residential lots where served by public sewer shall not be less than 100 feet wide, for L-527 on Andromeda Dr. The Van Gheem's are requesting the creation of two lots zoned R-1 which would each measure 80 feet of frontage.

This meeting will be held in-person, virtually or by phone via Zoom. Please check the agenda two days prior to the meeting for instructions and access codes to attend the meeting virtually.

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer May 28, 2021

Posted at the following on May 28, 2021

⊠Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court

⊠*Mailed to property owners* 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette